
 
 
May 21, 2020 
 
Ms. Christine E. Long  
Registrar and Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto ON M4P 1E4  
 
 
Re: Consultation on the Deferral Account – Impacts Arising from the COVID-19 Emergency 

Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2020-0133 
 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Energy+ Inc. (“Energy+”) is writing to advise the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) of its interest in 
participating in the stakeholder consultation activities for the deferral account related to impacts arising 
from the COVID-19 emergency. 
 
All correspondence related to this consultation should be sent to regulatoryaffairs@energyplus.ca. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
Dan Molon, MBA, CPA, CMA 
Director, Regulatory Affairs & Financial Planning 
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